MEETING NOTES

DATE: Friday 10 September 2010

SUBJECT: “Parents perspective and Special Education Needs”

LOCATION: The Children’s Trust, Tadworth court, Tadworth, Surrey, KT20 5RU 

ATTENDEES: Laura Merry – Coordinator, Nicola Mooney, Secretary

Fiona Adcock MSc DipCOT, Ann Pickering (parent), Sue Walker and Tina Tacconelli – The Childrens Trust, Abi Jennings (APIL)

APIL members attended: 7

Coordinator, Laura Merry welcomed the group and introduced Fiona Adcock who provided n introduction to the Childrens Trust and the afternoon session.

Ann Pickering provided a moving account of her daughter’s brain hemorrhage and her experience of the course of her treatment and the adjustments made to assist her daughter and family life.

Sue Walker, Educational Psychologist provided a detailed session on Special Educational Needs paying particular attention to the statementing process. There was a useful discussion with regard to education law generally and the need for there to be an interaction between personal injury/clinical negligence practitioners and education lawyers.

Copy slides and pack provided to all attendees and available on APIL website.

Abi Jennings provided the APIL update.

Attendees then had a tour of The Childrens Trust facilities and site.
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